FRANCES GARDEN 9n Loving Memory of

The unborn and deceased children of St. Charles Borromeo

A memorial area has been chosen to remember God's children that have been called home at an early age. This space will be dedicated to the children whose innocent lives were lost due to any reason including illness, abortion, accident, miscarriage or still born. We pray grieving hearts will find comfort in this sacred space, knowing their little ones are wrapped in the loving embrace of Jesus. The new area designated in our cemetery will consist of both a memorial stone and an area for cemetery burial depending on the needs of the families

We welcome any family that has experienced the loss of a child in the past, even if the child was laid to rest elsewhere or many years ago, to have their children remembered in this new space. To do so please provide the name you'd like to appear on the stone and an in-kind donation to Father Kuhn prior to May 15th 2019. In the future when a family experiences the loss of a little one they will have the choice to use a burial plot in this space or add names to the memorial stone.

The Frances Garden will be dedicated at the annual St. Charles homecoming picnic July 4th with a prayer service to remember the deceased children of St. Charles Borromeo. We ask for your prayerful thought and consideration in supporting this project. Donations for the Frances Garden can be placed in a clearly marked envelop during any collection basket at Mass.

The Frances Garden is meant to be a place of prayer, peace, and remembrance that allows families to visit and realize the hope of God's love for all His children.

For further information please contact Father Kuhn: fr.nate.kuhn@gmail.com 608-689-2646

Names to be engraved on memorial may be submitted to: stcharlesfrancesgarden@gmail.com

